I am in strong opposition to this bill. Our founding fathers and the framers of the constitution recognized the importance of the right
to bear arms in the second amendment of our bill of rights. They did not make exclusions and exemptions to those rights for
schools, airports, or anywhere else. They recognized the importance of being able to exercise these rights no matter where a
person is at. This bill is nothing more than an attempt to infringe upon and eventually make meaningless the second amendment.
Please respect your oath to uphold and defend the constitution and vote no on this bill.

Thank you

Susan Topham



